April 25, 2020
Dear Members of the Trinity Family,

During this third week of the Easter Season, our community of faith will have the
opportunity to worship together tomorrow morning at 10:00 am as well as on
Wednesday evening at 6:00 pm. Tomorrow’s service is a traditional Sunday
morning liturgy, and Wednesday’s service will be a camp service that will include
a meditation and some fun camp songs. Both services will bring our church family
together for worship and song and bring us strength, comfort, hope, and peace.
You may access both services by visiting www.trinitylutheran.ws and clicking on
the worship icon or by visiting the Trinity Facebook page. You do not need to be a
Facebook user to access the service.

A worship bulletin as well as materials for children are available on the homepage
of the website in the “News@Trinity” section. You may choose to make copies of
these or simply use a second electronic device to follow along with the service.
Please have your cell phones close with you in the morning so that we can share
the peace of God electronically.

Please accept my gratitude for your ongoing support of the ministry we do
together at Trinity. Your offering is especially important to us in this time of
global uncertainty. Online giving is available by texting TLCGIVE to 73256 or by
following the link on the homepage of the website. Offering may also be mailed
to the Church Office at 421 North Main Street, Greenville, SC 29601. For those of
you who are in positions to support our ministry on a regular basis, | hope that
you will consider giving regularly through automatic bank draft. This way of giving
is extremely helpful to us while we cannot be together in person on Sunday
morning. Please contact Kay Cook in the Church Office if you are interested in
exploring this opportunity.

| miss you all and pray that you are safe and well. May God hold you close to
God’s heart in these difficult and challenging days.

Love and Easter blessings,
Pastor Susan Crowell
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